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?Winter Stories and Activities
      On Saturday, January 31 at 11 a.m., the Children’s Department of the New Albany-Floyd
County Public Library will tell winter stories and have activities.  This event will be in the Small
Meeting Room located in the Children’s Department.  This program is free and registration is
not required.  Parents we ask that you accompany your children to all programs unless
otherwise specified.  The library is located at 180 West Spring Street in New Albany.  For more
information call 949-3528 or check their website at nafclibrary.org. 
  “Cinderella” Puppet Show
      On Saturday, February 7 at 11:00 a.m., the New Albany-Floyd County Public Library will
host “Cinderella” presented by the Rainbow Show Puppets in the Strassweg Auditorium. Your
family is invited to this free program, and registration is not required.  Parents, we ask that you
accompany your child to all programs unless otherwise specified.  The library is located at 180
W. Spring St. in New Albany.  For more information call 949-3528 or visit their website at
nafclibrary.org.
      Valentine’s Day Card Workshop 
      On Saturday, February 14 at 11 a.m., the Children’s Department of the New Albany-Floyd
County Public Library will host a Valentine’s Day Card Workshop.  The workshop will take place
in the Small Meeting Room located in the Children’s Department.  All ages are welcome.  This
is a free program, registration is not required, and all supplies will be provided.  Parents, we ask
that you accompany your child to all programs unless otherwise specified.  The library is located
at 180 W. Spring St. in New Albany.  For more information call 949-3528 or visit their website at
nafclibrary.org.
  It’s All About Amelia Bedelia!
      On Wednesday, February 18 at 3:30 p.m., the Children’s Department of the New
Albany-Floyd County Public Library will host a book chat/cooking program in honor of
everyone’s favorite character Amelia Bedelia in the Small Meeting Room.  Join in and discuss
the crazy adventures of Amelia Bedelia and watch Jan Applegate as she demonstrations a
recipe from one of the books.  This program is free, and registration is required for children in
1st-3rd grade.  Please call 949-3528 or come to the Children’s Department to sign up.  Parental
attendance is optional for this program, however parents must remain in the building.  The
library is located at 180 W. Spring St. in New Albany.  For more information visit their website at
nafclibrary.org.
  Let’s Celebrate Black History Month
      On Saturday, February 21 at 11 a.m., the Children’s Department of the New Albany-Floyd
County Public Library will read stories and host activities celebrating Black History Month in the
Small Meeting Room.  All ages are welcome.  This is a free program, registration is not
required, and all supplies will be provided.  Parents, we ask that you accompany your child to all
programs unless otherwise specified.  The library is located at 180 W. Spring St. in New Albany.
 For more information call 949-3528 or visit their website at nafclibrary.org.
  Follow The Boxcar Children!
      On Saturday, February 28 at 11 a.m., the Children’s Department of the New Albany-Floyd
County Public Library will host a book chat/cooking program in honor of the Boxcar Children in
the Small Meeting Room.  Join in and discuss the exciting adventures of The Boxcar Children
and watch Jan Applegate as she demonstrations a recipe from one of the books.  This program
is free, and registration is required for children in 3rd-5th grade.  Please call 949-3528 now or
come to the Children’s Department to sign up.  Parental attendance is optional for this program,
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however parents must remain in the building.  The library is located at 180 W. Spring St. in New
Albany.  For more information please visit their website at nafclibrary.org.
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